
 

 

Dear Partner, 

we always strive to let our customers benefit from the newest soft- and hardware 
improvements. Therefore, we would like to inform you that there is a new release, May 31st 
2024. 

The update will include the following systems: 

Battery | SB120 | 66.5.2.24 

General 

• Ensure compatibility with Multicharger 

• New Protection mechanism during charging 

• Switch to new communication protocol 

• Improve connection detection 

Please refer to the Vector Manual for updating the SB120 Battery. 

 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2F7515325.customer.netsuite.com%2Fapp%2Fcrm%2Fmarketing%2Fcampaignlistener.nl%3Fc%3D7515325%26__lstr%3D__cl%26__r%3D4189%26eou%3DaHR0cDovL3F1YW50dW0tc3lzdGVtcy5jb20v%26__h%3DAAFdikaI87xjPEin3vPhe9e8r1HaJnFfX0OdUO7USOO5NxPcEq0%26_od%3DaHR0cHM6Ly83NTE1MzI1LmV4dGZvcm1zLm5ldHN1aXRlLmNvbQ**&data=05%7C02%7Cjan.beusink%40bssholland.com%7Cb1b8ae68199b4690a3bd08dc816a05f1%7C9314626f0d944fc8bc83251fa8e97255%7C0%7C0%7C638527539579830657%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=zNZcgLnBw554KcbhLcTX3Esk6qrarFaBozEHfmkHLiA%3D&reserved=0

